
This Week's News
Friday 19th January

It's been a cold end to the week.
The children have enjoyed playing in the ice and frost.

Bus parking space
Following a recent visit from the 

attendance officer, please can you 
ensure that all children attend school 

as regularly as possible. Our 
attendance is low with many children 

under the national average.

Do you have any spare 
newspapers and 330ml 
bottles? Please send into 
school for a new class project

Diary dates

Classroom supplies

We have had several children who 
can't seem to find their class 

reading books. Would you please 
check at home to see if you can find 

them.

Attendance

Class reading books.

We have received a concern from the police 
about busses collecting and dropping of the 
children blocking driveways to the houses 
around the school. We will now be saving a 
space each time we need a bus to attend 
school. We apologise for any inconvenience 
cause by this.

2nd February NSPCC number day-children can wear numbers on own clothes

6th February internet safety day assembly- parents are invited.

9th February school closes for half term
1st March School Eisteddfod-children to wear red or Welsh costume or sports kit- please no English teams

5th March sharing time-2:30pm

13th March parents evening-times to follow







• https://youtu.be/_SzbMEVYiyg

Our foundation children will be 
learning about the pantosaurus in 
school. This is in regulation with the 
NSPPCC.
While in school we use real names 
for the parts of the body.
Please copy and paste the link above 
to watch the video that will be 
shown to the children in class.

https://youtu.be/_SzbMEVYiyg


Maddie
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